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 On the day of Bhogi Festival, General public’s are in practice of burning 

various materials such as plastic wastes, old cloths, old tyre, rubber tubes and other 

waste materials in large scale resulting in causing various health problems to the 

public and also causing severe air pollution.  Therefore, the general public are 

requested to avoid the burning of unnecessary items and hand them over to our 

Greater Chennai Corporation Conservancy workers who come for Door to Door 

waste collection. 

Issued : Joint Director/Public Relations Officer 
              Greater Chennai Corporation 


